
Chamber by O’Hare (Franklin Park/Schiller Park/River Grove Chamber of 
Commerce) Scholarship Program 
The Chamber by O’Hare is now accepting applications for its annual scholarships for 
the 2016-2017 academic year.  Advancing the educational aspirations of local students 
to become professionals, leaders and valued citizens of our communities supports the 
purpose of the Chamber to create a strong association between three villages to 
promote business growth.   
 
Due to the substantial growth of the organization, the Chamber is very pleased to 
announce that the scholarship program will be expanded to offer three scholarship 
opportunities for the upcoming year. All three are open to all Franklin Park, Schiller 
Park, and River Grove residents. Two $1,000 scholarships will be awarded to a full-time 
student accepted at an accredited college, university, or community college; with a 
minimum GPA of 2.8.  The third $1,000 scholarship will be awarded to a full-time current 
or incoming Triton College student with a minimum GPA of 2.8 and pursuing a degree in 
an engineering technology/ manufacturing-related academic area.   
 
Applications for these scholarships may be obtained by contacting the Scholarship 
Chair, at info@chamberbyohare.org or patzinga@triton.edu.   Please include a contact 
phone number with your email.   The Chamber must receive completed applications and 
all required information by April 1, 2016. The award selection will be completed by May 
1, 2016.  Please direct any inquiries to info@chamberbyohare.org or 
patzinga@triton.edu.  


